
 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

Airport Advisory Board Seeks Applicants  

  
The Santa Fe Regional Airport Advisory Board (AAB) is a seven-member citizen board 
that informs and makes recommendations to the Governing Body of the City of Santa 
Fe on the development of the airport for short- and long-term planning goals as they 
relate to the airport master plan.  
  
The Board is currently seeking letters of interest from members of the public who are 
interested in filling a vacancy on the board. Applicants must reside in the County of 
Santa Fe.  
  
The AAB meets at 4 p.m. on the second Thursday of every month. 
  
Interested applicants may submit a letter of interest and a resume to: 
Bobbi Huseman (505) 955-2903; bjhuseman@santafenm.gov  
 
Deadline to apply: April 28, 2021 
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